
As a grandmother of two young children and mother of 2 grown children I am genuinely concerned about bill SB223.

In raising my 2 girls I have personal experience with public school, private schools, and home schooling.

As I see the decisions made for our country’s children regarding what public school considers proper academic, moral, and social 
training I strongly object to those same government entities potentially forcing those same structures on private school children.

Continued state regulated academic assessment tests are reasonable for any school, but that should be the extent of the 
government’s involvement in our private schools.

Please do not pass bill SB223!


